Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

May 26, 2022

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. 51 5. 2022

REQUEST FOR PARTICIPATION AND PRESENTERS FOR THE REVIEW OF CHILD
PROTECTION PROGRAMS

To: Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

1. Attached is a Memorandum from Atty. Revsee A. Escobedo, Undersecretary for Field
Operations, Palarong Pambansa Secretariat, DEACO, and Child Protection Programs dated
May 5, 2022, requesting all Schools Division Offices (SDOs) to submit the list of Programs,
Projects, and Activities conducted in compliance with the Child Protection Policy starting in
2012 up to the present. The SDO reports shall be consolidated by the Region for presentation
in the National Program titled, “Ten Years of Child Protection in DepEd: Review, Writeshop,
and Consultation Workshop Series for the Revision of the Child Protection Policy,”

2 The reporting template is attached to the above-cited Memorandum.
3. All Schools Division Superintendents are requested to facilitate submission of the

required report by the Division Child Protection Focal Person to the email address:
essd.region8@deped.gov.ph cc eden.dadap001 @deped.gov.ph not later than May 23, 2022,

4. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.
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(.. EVELYNR. LVERO, CESO IV
Regional ®irector

Enclosures:  As stated

References:  As stated

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects:
CHILD PROTECTION
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Fepublic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

May 18, 2022
OFFICE MEMORANDUM

No. 264 .%o

REQUEST FOR PARTICIPANTS AND PRESENTERS FOR THE
REVIEW OF CHILD PROTECTION PROGRAMS

To: Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

1. Attached is a Memorandum from Atty. Revsee A. Escobedo, Undersecretary for Field
Operations, Palarong Pambansa Secretariat, DEACO, and Child Protection Programs dated
May 5, 2022, requesting all Schools Division Offices (SDOs) to submit the list of Programs,
Projects, and Activities conducted in compliance with the Child Protection Policy starting in
2012 up to the present. The SDO reports shall be consolidated by the Region for presentation
in the National Program titled, “Ten Years of Child Protection in DepEd: Review, Writeshop,
and Consultation Workshop Series for the Revision of the Child Protection Policy.”

2. The reporting template is attached to the above-cited Memorandum.

3 All Schools Division Superintendents are requested to facilitate submission of the

requured report by the Division Child Protection Focal Person to the email address:
(o 1da Ddej not later than May 23, 2022.

4. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.
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EVELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO IV
o Regional Director

Enclosures:  As stated

References:  As stated

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects:
CHILD PROTECTION

ESSD-SPPS-EAD
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